S O U T H South Harringay School

Pemberton Road

' London
P HARRINGAY

N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Tuesday, 07 June 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Summer Fair

The Choir Club have been asked to perform at the Summer fair this Saturday 15 June. The
children have been informed and hopefully they have told you about the upcoming performance.

The Choir will be performing at 14:45 and should be on stage for no longer than fifteen minutes.
The performance will be undertaken in the Junior School Playground on the stage. It would be

great if your child could arrive 1 hour before to allow for some rehearsal time.

If your child cannot make the summer fair for whatever reason, please let me know as soon as
possible.

Yours sincerely,

Daniel

Music Teacher



